
 
 
 
I would not go in to the details, but I would like to emphasize that  for the 30 November 2014 
parliamentary elections, the OSCE Office for Democratic Institutions and Human Rights 
(OSCE/ODIHR) deployed an election observation mission (EOM). The OSCE/ODIHR assessed the 
compliance of the electoral process with OSCE commitments, other international obligations and 
standards for democratic elections, and with national legislation. For election day, the OSCE/ODIHR 
EOM joined efforts with delegations from the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly, the Parliamentary 
Assembly of the Council of Europe and the European Parliament to form an International Election 
Observation Mission (IEOM).  
 
According to the Statement of Preliminary Findings and Conclusions issued by the IEOM concluded 
that "the 30 November elections offered voters a wide choice of political alternatives. Contestants 
enjoyed unimpeded access to the media. The election administration enjoyed the confidence of 
most stakeholders and the process was generally well administered, with the exception of the 
functioning of the new electronic system for the processing of voters on election day." 
 
The Moldovan society passes through a deep reform process, the respect for fundamental human 
rights lying at the core of this changes and there is a continuously committed to building a fair and 
inclusive society. 
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